HAVEN

Contracting Corp.

May 5%, 2024
RE: Change Order for Additional Pile Removal

Dear Elle,

Haven Contracting Corp. is requesting a change order for the sum of Thirty-Nine Thousand Six Hundred
Dollars. (5$39,600.00) for the removal of 27 additional piles. This is a unit cost reduction of seven
hundred dollars per pile from our bid documents as we were already mobilized to do the work.

We avoided submitting this change order until now in the hope we could make up these cost savings
with minor changes in the landscape scope, but this has not come to fruition.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions.

Sincerely,

SIS

Edward J. O” Sullivan

Haven Contracting Corp.
25 Deerfield Ave., Westwood, MA 02090
Tel: (617) 710-5109
Email: Havencontractingl @gmail.com




